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Sent: Friday, September 27, 2002 8:36 AM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Public Interest Proposal 
 
 
I am writing in support of the Public Interest Proposal that you have the 
opportunity to adopt.  The public has successfully conserved when asked to 
and our awareness of energy usage is always increasing as is the demand for 
energy itself.  Very much with your support. 
 
Please act in the public interest and increase the use and encourage public 
use of renewable energy resources such as wind, solar and conservation.  The 
intention should be to stabalize and eventually restore the irreplaceable 
wild salmon runs and natural habitat.  You have the opportunity now to act 
with the future generations in mind and lead the way in the most innovative 
and pioneering manner.   
 
I urge you to act responsibly and invest in renewable energy resources and 
future technology in the public interest.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Raymond 
 
 


